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SPRING/SUMMER - REVIEW  

The end of April quickly arrived as students were 
well into their final exam reviews and preparations.  
The athletics department concluded their seasons 
in flag football and outdoor track and field.   

All the level trips were a smashing success in April 
and the EMSB leadership camp showed promising 
results for our future student leaders at the end of 
the month.     

May was the beginning of our exam period where 
our English, French and Science departments were 
holding in-class final exams.  Students were still 
kept entertained with their weekly lunch time 
house activities and their skills were challenged. 

The Academic Awards were held Thursday, May 
25th. With more than half of the student population 
on the Honour Role, it was nice to recognize our 
strong academic achievers.  

On June 2nd, LMAC held its final school-wide House 
Activity Day, during which the winning House was 
revealed.  We wish to congratulate the Lion House 
for winning the title this year and thank all the 
students and staff for making the House system a 
wonderful success in its’ inaugural year.    

June 9th, the school held its final Activity Day at La 
Ronde, marking another great school year at LMAC.  
The students had a lot of fun enjoying rides and 
games and making lasting memories to talk about 
over their summer break.    

 

 

      HOUSE SYSTEM LEADERS 

           

 

NYC TRIP – Sec. 5 

 
 

Laurier Macdonald High School 
End of school year  

Newsletter 



  2 

 

 

 

Report Cards 
The report cards will be made available to parents 
Wednesday, June 28th via Mozaik.  Secondary 4 and 
5 students, please note that only the Relevés de 
Notes will contain the official final marks for 
ministerial course. CLICK HERE to access the log-in 
for the Relevés de Notes and more details.  

Summer School 
Summer school will be accepting registrations from 

June 28th to July 7th.  Details can be found on our 
school web site or by CLICKING HERE. Students 

from Sec. 1 to Sec. 3 who require Summer School, 
will be notified by email on June 28th. Please ensure 
that you check your junk mail just in case. Students 
in Sec. 4 & Sec. 5 must check their Relevés de Notes 

on July 5th for final marks and must register for 
Summer School accordingly.         

 

 

 

 

Prom 
On June 23rd, the secondary 5 students had their 
prom at Buffet Classique in St-Leonard. The night 
was a great celebration in honour of our students 
who made it through several challenging years and 
inaugurated our first house system year.    

Graduation  
Congratulations to the class of 2023 on the 

completion of their high school years.  We 
wish them all the best in their future 

endeavors.   

The Graduation Ceremony will be held 
Friday, November 3rd at the CEGEP Marie-
Victorin auditorium.  We look forward to 
officially celebrating and acknowledging 

their achievements on this date.  More 
details will be provided in the fall.   
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2023-2024 School Trips 
We have begun planning large over-night level trips 

for the 2023-2024 school year.  Trips will include, 
Senior Ski Trip to Mont-Ste-Anne, New York City, 

Boston, Washington, Toronto and other cities.  Our 
secondary 5 students will have the opportunity to 
travel to Spain in 2024. We are looking forward to 
continuing to enrich our students’ experiences in 

the new school year.        

 

 

 

 

Sports Awards Banquet  
The LMAC sports awards banquet was held Friday, 
June 16th in the LMAC auditorium.  Many students 
were recognized for their achievements and 
contributions in their extra-curricular sports 
participation.  

Staff of 2023 
 The staff of 2023 would like to wish all our 
students a wonderful summer break. We’ll 

miss you!     

 

 

 

 

Summer Greeting 
As this school year ends, we wish to thank our local 
community for its continuous support in helping us 
make our students successful.  Thank you to the 
wonderful students that make our jobs a joy and 
thank you to the parents for their continuous 
support.  We wish you all an enjoyable summer and 
we look forward to welcoming back our returning 
students as well as our new group of eager 
achievers in Secondary 1!   

 


